

OCL

12th September 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Government have announced a public holiday for Queen Elizabeth II's State Funeral which is taking place on Monday 19th September 2022.

The Academy will remain open as normal this week and students are expected to attend, but it will be closed to all students and staff on Monday 19th September. The Academy will reopen as normal on Tuesday 20th September.

Yours sincerely

Ms H Stennett

Principal



@OAWintringham #proudtobeOAW
OasisWintringham

Principal: Ms. H. Stennett

Weelsby Avenue, Grimsby, N.E. Lincs., DN32 0AZ Tel: 01472 871811 www.oasisacademywintringham.org

Clasis Academy Wintington is sponsored by Dasis Community Learning www.castscommunitytearning.org - part of Clasis UK.
Dasis Community Learning is an essenget charity under the terms of the Charities Act 1993 and 2006.
Dasis Community Learning is a Company Limited by Glasarities registered in England & Wales No. 5398529.
Registered Office: 75 Westminister Bridge Road, London, SET 7183.



